
NOTICE TO ALL HARBOUR USERS – DUTY OF CARE  

 

There have been reports that boats engaged in sail training (both groups and 

individuals) have on occasion sailed in to mooring areas and have collided with 

moored boats and, in some instances, have caused damage 

There have also been reports that moored boats when leaving and approaching 

their moorings have collided with other moored boats 

I would like to remind all users that there is a requirement for duty and care at 

all times when on the water and that all training groups should stay clear of the 

mooring areas and all mooring holders should leave and approach their moorings 

with caution 

Please also report (at the time and to the parties concerned) any incidents that 

occur as it is very frustrating for a boat owner to return to their mooring and 

find damage to their boat without knowing how it got there 

Many thanks 

 

Simon Coate 

Harbour Master 

Dun Laoghaire Harbour  

 

8 November 2017     

   


